
NeurodiverCity
Sheffield Drop-in

Do you have a child or young person who is living with
ADHD or Autism?
Is your child waiting for a diagnosis of
neurodivergence?
Do you need advice or support around behaviours in
your child or young person which might be indicative
of neurodivergence?

Delivered by Family Action and supported by Sheffield
Parent Hub, Sheffield Family Hubs and Sheffield City Council. 

Our informal drop in coffee sessions are a chance to have a
chat with other parents/carers who are experiencing similar
concerns. You will also have the chance to meet staff from
NeurodiverCity Sheffield, Sheffield Family HUBS, Ryegate,
and other agencies who support families with
neurodivergence.

Come along for help, support, advice and information...
you will be in good hands.

At Scotia Works:

Friday 28th March, 
9.30am-12.00pm

Thursday 19th June,
4.30pm-7.30pm

neurodiverCity.sheffield@family-action.org.uk 

0114 2412733 or 07816 408019

NeurodiverCity Sheffield
Scotia Works, Leadmill Road, Sheffield, S1 4SE

Family Action. Registered as a Charity in England & Wales no: 264713. 
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family-action.org.uk

No diagnosis or
booking required!

scan

or visit

For more information about our service,

https://www.family-action.org.uk/

